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This bill would remove the cap on the number of restoration evaluations that may be done each year on 

habitat restorations funded with money from the parks and trails fund. The restoration evaluations are 

done by a five-member technical evaluation panel consisting of Department of Natural Resources 

(DNR) and Board of Water and Soil Resources (BWSR) staff and other technical experts. A similar cap 

was removed in 2016 for restoration evaluations conducted on restorations funded with money from the 

outdoor heritage fund. 


